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TO: HONORABLE MAYOR AND CITY COUNCILMEMBERS

THROUGH: BRYANT POWELL, CITY MANAGER

FROM: MATT BUSBY, ASSISTANT CITY MANAGEVB
ANNA MCCRAY, ASSISTANT TO THE CITY MANAGER W

SUBJECT:  PROPOSED CONTRACT FOR PW 2019-41 SOLID WASTE, RECYCLING
AND DISPOSAL SERVICES WITH ALLIED WASTE TRANSPORTATION, INC.
DBA REPUBLIC SERVICES

The proposed contract for PW2019-41 between the city and Allied Waste
Transportation, Inc. dba Republic Service to provide residential solid waste,
recycling and disposal services was discussed at the October 14th Work Session
and November 18th Work Session. Based on your feedback changes to the
contfract were made and includes:

1) Section 10 — Adjustments
a) Added language requiring contractor to submit in writing at least 60
days prior to anniversary date of when services begin for proposed
rate increase or decrease.

Representatives from Republic Services will be in attendance for the public
hearing on December 3, 2019.

Thank you.



